
 

 

December 11th, 2013 
 

To: Ms. Brynhild Bye-Tiller 

Visual Artist – Municipality of Trondheim 
 

Subject: Willingness to participate in the Skandia Cup 2014 in Trondheim 
 

Dear Ms. Brynhild Bye-Tiller, 

We at Sareyyet Ramallah are glad for having met with you today 12 December 2013. We 

thank you for the information you have provided us about your project. We would like to 

confirm our willingness to participate in the Skandia Cup 2014, organized by Freiding 

Sportsklubb and the Municipality of Trondheim in June 2014. The participation will include 

sending 20 female football players from Sareyyet Ramallah football teams and their trainers 

to participate in a demonstration game, a series of football trainings and the final game of the 

Cup. This will take place in the period 20-29 June 2013. 

We look forward to this cooperation project and we hope for it to be a fruitful cooperation 

between the city of Ramallah and Trondheim. 

Kind regards, 

  

Khaled Elayyan  
Executive Director 


